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What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we looked at peace and the messages that are shown in the gospels. 

In English, we explored and wrote poems about school. I was really impressed with their 

creations and we are going to make them in to a book. 

In Maths, we have learnt some more of our Times Tables. 

In Science, my dad came in to talk to us about electricity. We learnt a lot and had a go at 

changing a fuse. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Louis for his great drawing about a poem and Lily for her great poem about 

school. 

Headteacher's Award: Wilf and William for showing a love of learning especially in science. 

Shining Stars: Molly, Isla, Lily, Georgie, Zakir, William, Ed, Rosie,  

Pupil Voice: “Electricity is so cool”  

 

Reminders & Messages 

Thursday 21st November: Farm School for year 4. Remember to wrap up warm! 


